Administrator | Swaffham Town Council

From:

Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

Sent:

02 March 2021 17:03

To:

Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

Subject:

Floodlighting

----- Forwarded message -----

From: david ralli adavidralli6

Date: Tue, 2 Mar 2021 at 14:12

Subject: Floodlighting

To: <cllrSkinner.SwaffhamTC@gmail.com>

Dear Councillor Skinner

First of all may I apologise if you have already been approached by someone else on this matter.

There is a plan to try and flood light in GREEN any important buildings on June 24 which is St John's Day.

We hope by doing this we will show a massive amount of support for our wonderful St John members who have worked so hard during the wretched pandemic.

I just wondered who you think might be able to take this on in Swaffham and perhaps floodlight the Church and any other structure of importance.

Could I ask you to possibly contact Georgie Holloway, our County President, if you had any ideas on how to take this forward. Her email is **georgie holloway@hotmail.com**

Thank you so much

With kind regards

David

Panworth Hall Ashill Thetford IP25 7BB

Paragraph of the same